FARNHAM MALTINGS FABRIC SALE
AND 
CASTLE QUILTERS STALL
SUNDAY 17TH JANUARY 2016
10.00AM  – 4.00 PM
2016 will be an exciting start of the year for Castle Quilters as the group will be celebrating 10 years in September 2016.
With this in mind, I would like your help to make this year’s Castle Stall at The Maltings very special.  This can only be achieved with all your help.  We have, made a good start with our group Quilt-As-You-Go Blocks, which will take pride of place and be given to a local charity.  However, I will need your help with exhibits for the stall; quilts, small or large, bags or wall-hanging etc., anything you have made over the last few years, but not anything that was exhibited last year at The Maltings.  Please bring your quilts to the next meeting 23rd November or I can arrange collection from you.  Please make sure your quilts have a 4” hanging sleeve and name on both quilt and bag; quilts will be returned at the January meeting.
As, with anything, this day will not happen without you.  On Saturday 16th January, your help is needed to dress the stall from 2.00pm, on the day Sunday 17th January, help to talk to potential new members and to showcase Castle Quilters and very importantly to help break down and clear the stall at 4.30 pm.
I will be around all day and will be demonstrating, if anyone has any ideas I would love to hear from you. My contact details are 01420 474258, mobile 07712694331 or email janashwood@aol.com.  
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